
 
                                 Thursday 18th March 2021 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Covid Test Results over the Easter Holidays 
 

If you or a member of your household develops Covid symptoms in the first week of 

the Easter holidays (up to Thursday 1st April), you must take a Covid test and inform the 

school about a positive Covid test result.  You can send an email with the test results to 

Joanna.orbell@thewillowseyc.org.uk.   

 

Don’t forget that parents of children in school can request Lateral Flow Tests so that 

you can continue to check for asymptomatic Covid (ie when you are not displaying 

the known symptoms of a regular cough, raised temperature and loss of taste or smell.    

 

 

Easter Bonnets 
Thank you if you have already sent in your photo.  If not, don’t 

forget to send in your photos of your child’s Easter bonnet 

creation by Wednesday 24th March.  We shall give a prize to 

the best ones in each class group.   Please send your photos to 

the school email address: office@thewillowseyc.org.uk.   You 

can be as imaginative and creative as you like.  We are 

looking forward to seeing your photos. 

 

Monday 22nd March - Wear Odd Socks Day for Downs Syndrome 
 

On Monday 22nd March, children and staff can come to 

school wearing brightly coloured odd socks in support of 

World Downs Syndrome day.  We are not collecting 

donations - it is just a fun thing to do.  We hope that you will 

join in. 

 

 

Water Bottles 
Please remember to send your child to school with a 

named water bottle.  Keeping hydrated is essential for 

children’s learning and it is better if they can bring in a 

water bottle that they can easily recognize. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Joanna.orbell@thewillowseyc.org.uk


Facebook 

 

The School uses Facebook and our website to inform parents about things going on in 

the School.  If you are not certain about anything you read, then please come and 

talk to us. 

 

Tuck Shop 
Tuck (30p/week) will start after the Easter holidays.    We will let you know which day it 

will run on but balances from the Autumn term will be carried forward. 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 8th March 2021 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 96.4% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 98.5% 

KS1 Squirrels 99.2% 

KS1 Rabbits 91.5% 

KS1 Owls 99.6% 

Total attendance                      97.2% 

 

 

Wednesday 24th 

March 
9.00am Please send in your Easter Bonnet Photos from Home 

Friday 26th March 3.00pm Term ends for the Easter holidays 

Monday 12th April 8.45am Start of the Summer term 

Friday 28th May  
Advance notice of the Willows World Book Day – 

children can dress up as their favourite book character 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 

99.6% for the week beginning 8th March 

 

The whole school attendance for that 

week was 97.2%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 

 

We are really pleased with 

pupil attendance this week. 

Keep it up for the rest of this 

term and then into the Summer 

term. 


